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Tom, 

I am writing to you as chair, to let you know that I wish 
to resign from the Arts, Culture and Heritage 
Committee. I am finding I am too committed to not-for-
profit organizations at this time and can't find the time 
I would like to devote to ACH. I have enjoyed being 
part of this committee as it has given me great insight 
into the arts community of Peterborough. It has been 
my pleasure to be a part of such a dedicated advisory 
committee.  
Please let me know you have received this 
information and contact me if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Don 

 


